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Parent or Guardian of MS/HS students, 

 

Good day, Bremond Family. I'm writing to inform you about a new program we'll be offering to 

your children. Breakfast is essential for young minds to function in school. As a parent, I try to encourage 

my own children to eat breakfast at home, but I understand that time constraints can arise, so why not 

eat at school?   

Breakfast is a very important meal for children as they begin their school day. Our middle and 

high school students will have access to a breakfast grab-and-go cart beginning in September. Your 

children still have the opportunity to eat from the cafeteria if they so desire. This cart is available for all 

MS/HS students and latecomers to grab breakfast and take to the classroom. They follow the same 

pattern as the original cafeteria line. They will have a choice to pick from one or two hot entrees or 

cereal, milk, juice or fruit, and etc. from this cart every day. This cart will be placed in the Breezeway 

between the middle and high school hallways near the cafeteria to make it more convenient for them.  

Please inform your child/children that we have provided them with this opportunity and 

encourage them to stop by the cart and grab breakfast at school before heading to their class. 

If you have any questions or concerns you can contact me by email or phone, 

cpuente@bremondisd.net, 254-746-2087.  

 

Sincerely, 

Christina Puente 
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